
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
Meeting Date: November 1, 2018 
 
Subject: Report PACAC18-048 

 Trent University Presentation  
______________________________________________________________________  
 

Purpose 

A report to recommend that the PACAC receive a presentation on Trent University’s 
program for assessing the heritage value of the campus.   
 

 

Recommendation  

That the Peterborough Architectural Conservation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report PACAC18-048, dated November 1, 2018 of the 
Heritage Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That the PACAC receive for information a presentation from Michael Eamon, Principal 
of Traill College, on the University’s heritage inventory.  
 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation.  
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Background 

Dr. Michael Eamon is the Co-Chair of Trent University’s Heritage Stewardship 
Committee. Leading up to Trent’s 50th anniversary, the committee led a process to raise 
aware about the unique heritage of the University. In conjunction with the heritage-
consulting firm ARA, the University has undertaken an inventory of its heritage 
resources and produced a Heritage Stewardship Policy (attached as Appendix A). ARA 
also undertook a Cultural Heritage Evaluation Report of the Bata Library in advance of 
renovations on that Library which are currently nearing completion. Dr. Eamon will give 
a presentation on the policy, the inventory, and the Bata Library.  
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
Erik Hanson Emily Turner     
Heritage Resources Coordinator    Heritage Researcher 
      
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824  
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca  
 
 
Attachments: 
Appendix A – Trent Heritage Stewardship Policy 
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